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Schuylkill Area Community Foundation Welcomes New Employee 
 
The Schuylkill Area Community Foundation (SACF) is pleased to announce the hiring of 
Marybeth Matz to the position of Assistant Program Manager.  “The need for an additional staff 
member reflects the remarkable growth within the Foundation,” said SACF Executive Director, 
Eileen Kuperavage. 

With more than 30 years’ experience, Marybeth has an extensive 
background in office operations, accounts payable, human resources 
and volunteer services.  In her new role, she will support the 
Executive Director and the Program Manager in ensuring that the 
goals of the Foundation are accomplished in a professional, efficient
and timel

 
y manner. 

Marybeth’s primary responsibility will be managing the scholarships 
and administering awards. She will develop relationships with 
Schuylkill County High School staff to effectively reach students and 
parents.  Marybeth will also promote the available financial resources 
given by generous donors who established endowment funds.  Her 
additional duties include handling executive,administrative,and 
marketing support for the Foundation. 

She lives in Wayne Township with her husband, John and sons, Kevin and Connor. 

About the Community Foundation 

Serving all of Schuylkill County, Schuylkill Area Community Foundation (SACF) administers 
charitable endowment funds and manages $16 million in assets used to provide support to the 
community through grants and scholarships.   

Please contact Eileen Kuperavage at the Community Foundation office at (570) 624-7223 or visit 
sacfoundation.com for additional information. 
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